
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 May 2019 
 
Cheryl Dorsey 
LAPD Sergeant, Retired 
 
Dear Cheryl, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to share your perspectives on AB 
392: The California Act to Save Lives bill, which you discussed at our 
ACLU Chapter’s recent forum on the controversy around police use of 
deadly force.   
 
The ACLU of Southern California is committed to educating 
communities across the region on the value of passing this legislation 
in the California Legislature. I commend your dedication to educating 
the public on matters concerning police practices. 
 
Your contribution as a panelist at that forum was the highlight of the 
evening. Our standing room only crowd hung on your every word, 
charmed by your humor but also deeply appreciating the depth of 
experience as a retired police officer you brought to the discussion. As 
they have at other times you’ve spoken to our group of activists, they 
crowded around you afterwards to ask their follow-up questions. 
 
Your contribution was invaluable. Thank you for sharing your insights, 
which helped make the evening a great success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sharon Kyle, J.D. 
213.434.5325 
 


